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Report Cards will be available on     

Parent Portals on Friday,                   

January 22nd. 

Please visit the school website at 

chschool.net and go to “Parents” and 

then “Parent Plus” for the tutorial on 

how to view your child’s report card 

for grades K4 through 8th grade! 



 

 

 

 

       Registration for 2021-2022 is now open! 

        Look out for the flyer next week in your                     
          child’s backpack! 

               Good news!  Tuition and fees are                           
       the same as last year!!! 

               Register soon!                             
               We open up registration  

  to new families in February! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         DID YOU KNOW THAT YOU CAN ORDER         

      SPIRIT WEAR ON OUR SCHOOL  

     WEBSITE? 

        Go to chschool.net, click on “Students”,  

          then “Spirit Wear”, then “Shop Now”. 



Vision and Hearing Screening 

On February 1st through the 3rd, Cook County 
will be doing vision and hearing screening at 
our school for the K3 through 8th graders. 

More information coming soon! 


